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From: Oliver W.
To: SFPD, Commission (POL); SFPD Bayview Station, (POL); SFPD Central Station, (POL); SFPD Ingleside Station,

(POL); SFPD Mission Station, (POL); SFPD Northern Station, (POL); SFPD Park Station, (POL); SFPD Richmond
Station, (POL)

Subject: suggestion
Date: Sunday, June 16, 2024 4:20:23 PM

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to suggest an enhancement to the current
surveillance strategies employed by the sfpd. Considering advancements in technology, I
propose the increased use of virtual undercover surveillance methods, such as self-driving
vehicles equipped with AI surveillance cameras. These vehicles could be deployed in various
locations, including parks and other public spaces, to provide a more discreet and effective
monitoring solution. Integrating AI technology with self-driving vehicles could enhance the
ability to monitor and respond to incidents without the need for visible patrols, thereby
improving public safety and reducing the likelihood of crime.

Furthermore, the installation of AI surveillance cameras in hidden or less accessible areas of
parks could also be beneficial. These cameras could be designed to blend seamlessly into their
surroundings, using advanced facial recognition and anomaly detection algorithms to identify
suspicious behavior. This approach would not only increase the coverage area but also
maintain a lower profile, reducing the chances of alerting potential offenders. For further
reference, you might find the following articles
insightful: https://www.cnbc.com/2021/05/04/ai-in-policing-how-technology-is-changing-law-
enforcement.html and https://www.theverge.com/2020/10/12/21508785/self-driving-police-
cars-surveillance-technology-funding.

Should you need to discuss this further, I prefer email correspondence over phone calls,
particularly to avoid interruptions from unknown caller IDs. Thank you for considering this
suggestion to enhance the safety and efficiency of our public spaces.
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